
 

 

President’s Communiqué 

Dr. Ken Kitts 

December 1, 2022 

 

Colleagues:  I hope this note finds you well.  Please see below for important campus updates and 
information. 

Enrollment:   With the record-breaking news from fall census still fresh on our minds, I am pleased to 
report that the enrollment indicators for Spring 2023 are very promising.  Currently, we are up by double 
digit percentages 
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Please keep in mind that the state of Alabama does not include higher education employees in the blanket 
COLAs announced for “state employees.”  Instead, higher education inst


